Urgent
No-EDN-HE.(21)A3)21/2017-V
Directorate of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
Tel:0177-2653120Extn.234_E.mail:genbr@redillmail.com, Fax: 2812882

Dated Shimla-1 the July, 2017
To
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh
Subject:- Regarding Utilization of Various Funds, Lying Unspent in
Government Schools in Himachal Pradesh, Instructions
thereof.
Memo,

It has come to the notice of undersigned that various funds are
lying unspent in the Government Schools in Himachal Pradesh. Whereas, such
funds should be utilized for overall betterment/ development of the school and in
the best mterest ol school students under various objects as per instructions
contained m H.P. Secondary Education Code 2012.

You are, therefore, directed to 1ssue necessary mstructions to
all the Heads of the Fducational Institutions under your administrative control, to

judiciously utilize these funds (Head wise as are being collected / realized from the

students), for the overall development/ betterment of the Educational Institution
and 1n the best mterest of the school students.

However, 1f the expenditure mvolved exceeds the prescribed
limits ol powers of the Headmaster/Principal as are contained in H.P. Secondary
Liducation Code 2012, the detailed proposal thereof be got approved from the
competent higher authority.

Apart from above, FDR’s, if any, on maturity thereol, may also
be credited mto the fund account Head wise as are being collected and realized

from the students.
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This must be given personal attention and top priority pléés'e;

R— 0 Lra—
(Dr. B. L. Vinta),
Director of Higher Liducation,
Himachal Pradesh
I'ndst. No. Iven dated Shimla-1 the July, 2017

Copy for mformatron and necessary action is forwarded to:-
2 The Supermtendent, I'l" Cell, with the directions to upload the

same on the Departimental website.
2. Guard hile.
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Director of Higher Iiducation,
Himachal Pradesh



